Update 
NCDA Committee on DIVERSITY INITIATIVES AND CULTURAL INCLUSION
Committee: Committee on Diversity Initiatives and Cultural Inclusion
Chair – Lee Covington Rush, Ph. D. – 1421 Covington Ct. St. Charles, Il 60174 
Phone: H. 630-513-8445, School: 815-753-8210. e-mail: leecrush@comcast.net  or  lrush@niu.edu.
Committee Members; Alison Angell – aangell@lesley.edu ; Kristina Armstrong – karmstrong@ging.org; Benny Belvin – bbelvin@fas.harvard.edu ; Hande Briddick – hande.briddick@sdstate.edu or- khjames@yahoo.com ; Jackie Inanzon – jaclyninfanzon@yahoo.com ; Kimberly James – kjames@txcc.commnet.edu ; Amanda McCarthy – amccarthy@niu.edu ; Varunee Faii Sangganjanauanich – vfs@uakron.edu; Kevin A. Tate – kevin.a.tate@gmail.com; Angela Byars-Winston – ambyars@wisc.edu . 
Newest members: Michelle Carroll - mccareers48@gmail.com;
Betsy Noordeloos - elizabeth.noordeloos@business.colostate.edu or noordy1126@hotmail.com;,
Alicia Wells - aw2652@colombia.edu; Catherine Wong - catherine.wong.2@bc.edu ;Jessica Wood - jwood@lakelandcc.edu
Committee Purpose: The Cultural Diversity Committee was established to provide cross/multicultural competency-based standards, publications/materials/tools and professional development or training for career development professionals servicing diverse client populations and organizations.  The committee also sponsors multicultural/diversity programs and addresses cultural diversity issues within NCDA as well as the career development profession.  The current multicultural standards are posted on the NCDA Website under Guidelines 

Committee Activities to Date             
· Committee chair, Lee Covington Rush, presented an NCDA webinar in April 2013 entitled, Engagement or Resistance: The Social Justice Impact on Career Development and Career Counseling
· Committee members Kevin  A. Tate and Lee Covington Rush had featured article, Social Justice and Career Development, published in Career Developments, (2012, 28, 4)
· Met with new prospective committee members at conference in Boston, July 3013
· The Diversity Initiative Award  was presented to Dr. Y. Barry Chung,  Professor in the Department of Counseling and Educational Psychology at Indiana University, during NCDA Conference in Boston, July 2013
· Three members of the committee, Angela-Byars Winston, Benny Belvin, and  Hande Briddick,  presented a PDI at the Boston conference on, Multicultural Career Counseling as Social Justice: Increasing Inclusive Consciousness and Culturally Relevant Practice.
Projected Plan through September 31, 2014
· The committee is in the process of completing work on an updated Diversity Survey of NCDA members. Emerging from this new survey will be a new article for submission to the Career Development Quarterly.

· The committee is considering the possibility of reaching out to the government relations committee to see if we can get some focused activity in terms of advocating at the legislative level for career development social justice issues.
· A well formulated Diversity Mixer is being planned for the 2014 conference
